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 Saturday, May 19,  2018 
2:00 p.m. Wedding of : 
Jessica Toste & Ryan Zavala 
 

5:00 p.m.  

Intention :Deceased Grandparents   

Requested by: Frank & Darlene Victoria  

Intention: Bernardo & Eduino Gomes  

 
Requested by: Manuel & Maria Gomes  

7:00 p.m. (St. Mary’s) 

Intention:  

Requested by:  

 

Sunday, May 20, 2018 
Pentecost Sunday 

 

7:30 a.m.  

Intention: Maria C. Mendes  

Requested by: Frank Costa  

 
 

10:00 a.m.   

Intention: Jose & H. Oliveira   

Requested by: Elizabeth Oliveira &  

                        Family    
 

11:30 a.m. (Bilingual)   

Intention:  Living & Deceased Members   

                 of the Pentecost Celebration 

 
 

6:30 p.m.  (Spanish/St. Mary’s) 

Intention: People of the Parish  
 

 
 

 

 

 

Monday, May 14, 2018 
No 8:00 a.m. Mass 
 

 

 

Tuesday, May 15, 2018 
6:00 p.m.  

Intention : Manuel & Adelino Enes  

Requested by: Manuel & Maria Avila 

Intention: Francisco Feliciano  

Requested by: Wife 

 

 

Wednesday, May 16, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention : Louisa Borba Frandsen  

Requested by: Family  

 
 

Thursday, May 17, 2018 
8:00 a.m.   

Intention: MaryAnn Moles 

Requested by: Calvin Tavares Family  

 
 
 

Friday, May 18, 2018 
8:00 a.m.  

Intention:Manuel & Maria Dias  

Requested by: Isidro & Nair Sousa  

Intention: Carlos M. Dias  

Requested by: Gary E. Dias  

Every good gift and every perfect gift 

is from above, coming down from the 

Father. 

  ~James 1:17esv 
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Please Keep in Your Prayers: Joao Avelar, Eliza Alves, Mary Beaman, Violet Brazil, Elvira Freitas, Jared Germann, 

Cheryl Komos-Morse, Doris Krikorian, Patrick Leyden, Josephina Martins, Esther Martinez, Gloria Jean Mendes, Carmen 

Moura, Prescilla Moura,Antonio Oliveira, Eliseu Pacheco, Mary Roberts, Joe & Lourdes Rocha, Maria Rocha, Maria Rosa, 

Jeannie Tristant & Anthony Vierra.  Please remember if you have an ill family member or friend that you would like to 

include on our prayer list or even have a visit by the priest call the parish office at 667-8961. 

 

 

 

 

Pentecost Sunday ~ May 13, 2018 

 “There are different kinds of spiritual gifts but the same Spirit; there are different forms of service but the same Lord; there are 

different workings but the same God who produces all of them in everyone.” – 1 CORINTHIANS 12:4-6                                         

All of us are blessed, regardless of our own individual circumstances; God has given each of us many gifts. How we use 

those gifts is our gift back to God. For God’s plan to work, each must do what we are called to do and guess what – we 

are not all called to do the same thing! 

 

Let us remember and pray for our beloved departed, especially for Jose Chibante that they may receive the 

abundant fruit of God’s presence and also for their loved ones that they may receive God’s consolation and peace at 

this difficult time. 



Our Pentecost celebration is THIS 

SUNDAY (May 20th ), beginning 

with 11:30AM Mass with sopas to 

follow at the Multipurpose 

building.   

Everyone is welcome to attend. 
 

 

We Congratulate the newest member of 

our Catholic Faith Community who is 

being baptized this weekend: Adelyn 

Isabelle Estrada daughter of Ernest & 

Ashlee. We pray that she and her family 

will continue to grow in faith and in the 

love of Jesus as they remain close to His 

church. 
 

Flower Donations 
Altar Society has months available if any 

family would like to donate fresh flowers 

for the Altar on the weekend in honor or 

in memory of a loved one.  Please call 

Carmel Caetano for more information at 

668-0795. 
 

Baccalaureate for our Hilmar High 

Seniors will take place Tuesday  

May 29, 2018 at 6:00pm in the Strom 

Gym All Seniors and their families 

and friends are encourage to attend. 
Help continue this tradition of 

keeping prayer thriving before 

graduation.  
 

Speaking of Seniors…. 
Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s Scholarships 

Sponsored by Our Lady of the Rosary 

Festa  on behalf of the Parish will be 

awarding scholarships to high school 

graduating seniors.  Parents of the 

graduate must be registered parishioners 

of Holy Rosary / St. Mary’s for at least 1 

year and candidate has received their 

sacraments of Communion & 

Confirmation at Holy Rosary.  Pick up 

an application at the office. Completed 

applications need to be returned by 

August  31st, and must have an official 

high school transcript with 

application.  If you have any questions 

regarding the scholarships please call the 

parish office.  
 

Scholarship Applications for the 

Pearle Zalud Scholarship from the 

Diocese of Fresno are now available. 

This is open to all students who are 

majoring in Music or Agriculture. For 

more information or application call 

Anna at the Parish office. 
 

 

 

 

           

+Religious Education News+ 
 
 

 

VBS Volunteers mark your 

calendars for VBS work days. 
May 23rd 6-8pm, May 28th 9AM -

12noon and 2-5PM, and May 27th 

text or call Shasta Oliveira at 605-

2814 for times.  
 

CDD registration forms for the 

2017-2018 School can be found at 

all church entrances and at the 

parish office.  All forms in the 

packet must be completed and 

turned in with appropriate 

documentation, by June 28th.  

 
Children’s Ministry will begin in 

September.  Looking for people who 

would be willing to instruct the 

children during the 10AM Mass. We 

are in need of 14 people to commit to 

3 Sunday’s for the year.  All materials 

are provided.  If you are interested 

please call Dina 632-7163.  

 

CCD teachers are needed for 

the 2018-2019 school year.  

We especially need a 7th 

grade, 8th grade and 9th  

teacher on  Wednesday nights 

from 6:45pm to 8:30pm, and a 

Kindergarten teacher on 

Tuesday from 2:30-3:45pm.  If 

you are interested in learning 

more please contact Dina at 

632-7163. 
 

Food Supply 

Items needed: 

6 boxes of 

Vanilla wafer, 

Cookies,  

15 individual vanilla pudding cups, 10 

bags fish shaped gummy candy, 6 

bags of skittles candies, 4 boxes of 

colored goldfish crackers, 10 bottles 

of tropical blend fruit juice, 20 

packages of individual vanilla ice 

cream cups.  10 Fruit by the foot  

boxes, 10 bags of pretzel sticks,20 

small boxes of  un popped popcorn,  5 

boxes of sandwich size plastic bags, 5 

boxes gallon size plastic bags, and 200 

brown paper bags. 

 
 
 

 

Our offering collection for  

May 12 & 13 Collection $6,093.50 

(incl. 1st. Communion)   

Last year May 13& 14  $5920.00 ( 
including 1st Communion) 

2nd Collection for  

Catholic Charities $1,051.00 

 Thank you, Obrigado & Gracias! 

 

Attention Angels – Next weekend 

is piggy dumping weekend.  Please 

remember to bring your piggy 

banks to Mass.  There will also be 

the final collection for the Bishop’s 

Annual Appeal. We are blessed 

by your continued generosity.            
 

Memorial Day barbeques and 

graduation parties are almost 

here.  Please remember to use your 

eScrip at Food Maxx and Save Mart 

for your grocery purchases.  The 

Save Mart Corporation donates 3 

percent of your purchases to the 

New Church Building Fund.  Thank 

you for using the escrip Program to 

benefit the New Church. 

Please remember to sign up if you 

have not already done so by going 

to : eScrip.com/shares 

Sign up for free with a phone 

number you use at checkout when 

you shop at Save Mart, or 

FoodMaxx Supermarkets. 
 

Statue of Our Lady of the Rosary 

continues making her pilgrimage to 

family homes. Families will be 

chosen or may request to take her 

home and pray together with their 

families for their special intentions 

as well as in thanksgiving of the 

blessing of our New Church.  The 

family will return her the following 

weekend at which ever Mass they 

attend.  Fr. Marcelinus will bestow 

a special blessing upon them and 

then another family will be asked.  

It is important to continue this 

special tradition as well as set an 

example of the importance of 

family prayer time 
 

A Night in Nigeria 
In place of the Luau, SALT will be 

hosting the fun Nigerian inspired 

event to benefit our Church, Friday, 

July 27th at the Vierra’s. Tickets are 

now available at the parish office.    
 

 


